
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 7, 2021 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director  
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
RE:     Notice of Project Cancellation – BU 806354 APP 461593 

21 Berkshire Road, Newtown, Connecticut  
EM-VER-097-190321 
 
 

 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 

 
This letter is to confirm that all construction activity has been completed pursuant to the conditions of approval 
as stated in the Council’s decision dated April 15, 2019.    
 
Please contact me should you have any questions.   

 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Anne Marie Zsamba 
Project Manager - Site Acquisition 
3 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 101 
Clifton Park, NY 12065 
(201) 236-9224 
AnneMarie.Zsamba@crowncastle.com 
 
 
 
 




















